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Johnson-Brock Board of Education Meets
(KLZA)--Following the annual job performance evaluation of the Johnson-Brock
K-12 Principal Monday night the Johnson-Brock Board of Education voted to
extend the contract of Lucus Dalinghaus for the 2022-23 school year.

In addition, Dalinghaus will receive a $4-thousand salary increase for the 2021-22
school year. 

During the meeting, Dalinghaus presented an update on school improvement and
advised the Board members of a community meeting to be held March 29 at 6:00
P.M.  

The rough draft of the 2021-2022 course schedule and ACT data sheet was also
shared with the  Board. 

In other business the Board approved a teaching contract for the 2021-22
schoolyear with Diane Freitas;  Approved the summer drivers education  tuition
rate of $250 per student and a contract with Tim Newman for 2021 summer
driver educaiton instruction at a rate of $150 per student. 

Membership renewal in the Nebraska Association of School Boards for 2021-22
was  approved at a cost of $3,563.  
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